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Comments: Greetings,

I just wanted to drop in and say that I'm in favor or the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal,
and also encourage that withdrawal include all federal lands in the Black Hills. This is an important cultural and
conservation area for our indigenous Lakota neighbors, and their water sources deserve protection.

If you could complete an Environmental Assessment and FONSI once the EA is done-- it's important to have
these official documents to gauge the impact that mineral withdrawal has on the land overall.

Thank you,

Erica Harmon



